
OHJA General Meeting January 23, 2016 

 

Roll call: Scot Dehelian, Frankie Stark, Skip Thornbury, Anne Thornbury, Patty Rodgers, Kathy Valentine, Erica 

Staib, Sarah Ash, Karen Reid, Judy Brentlinger & Lindsay Yinger 

The meeting was called order by Scott Dehelian.  

Erica read the minutes from last. They were voted on and approved.  

Financial: 

Judy provided a treasurers report which was voted on and approved.    

New Business   

Divisions 

There was a discussion on revamping many of the hunter divisions to be in line with USEF specs for 2016.  With 

show season already underway this will be revisited for 2017 as more changes are anticipated. 

- Thoroughbred hunters will be added. To be offered at two heights 2’6 & 3’.  There will only be one year 

end award for this division. 

 

- Jumpers: There was discussion of changing the height of schooling training from its current height offering 

of 3’-3’6 to 3’.  Offering multiple schooling training heights  (low, medium & high) is a possibility that was 

was discussed. This was tabled for a later date. 

 

- Small Hunters: Due to lack of participation this division will be no longer be offered as a year end award. 

Website 

Redesign was of the website was discussed.  Some feel it is dated, needs to be more attractive and should 

be more substantive. Including a page of historical association information as well as historical winners and 

a slide show were suggested. Karen thought a computer savvy junior or amateur might enjoy taking on this 

project. Scott will talk with web master David Bridges to understand costs and limitations of our current 

format. 

Election Results 

Returning board members are Frankie Stark, Lindsay Yinger and Scott Dehelian. New members are Holly 

Helbig and Allie Mcbreen. Departing board members Skip Thornbury and Karen Reid were thanked for 

their service.  

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded at 5:45 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Erica Staib 


